
 

 

 
 

Date: Monday 13th January 2025 
Our ref: HEB/sjt 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Donations for Laptops 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and spirits. As we continue to prioritise the academic and spiritual 
growth of our students, we are constantly looking for ways to improve the resources and opportunities available to them. One of 
the key areas in which we aim to enhance our provision is through technology, which plays an increasingly vital role in the learning 
experience of our students. 

Over the past few years, we have made significant strides in integrating technology into our classrooms. However, as our 
educational needs evolve, so too must our ability to provide the best resources for our students. Our current inventory of laptops, 
while valuable, is limited and requires expansion to keep pace with the growing demands of our curriculum. As we move forward, 
we want to ensure that every student has access to the tools they need to succeed in an increasingly digital world. 

To that end, we are reaching out to our school community to ask for your support in funding the purchase of additional laptops. 
This will allow us to improve the learning environment and provide our students with more opportunities to engage with their 
studies in a meaningful and interactive way. 

Your generous contribution will directly support the following: 

1. Increasing access to technology – Ensuring every student has the opportunity to use a laptop during lessons, whether for 
research, creative projects, or collaborative work. 

2. Enhancing learning experiences – Enabling teachers to use digital resources, interactive tools, and personalised learning 
programs to better cater to individual student needs. 

3. Preparing students for the future – Equipping our students with the skills and knowledge they will need to thrive in the 
modern world, where digital literacy is essential. 

We recognise that these are challenging times for many families, and any contribution you can make—no matter the size—will 
have a profound impact. If you are able to assist, we would be deeply grateful. Donations can be made via Parent Pay. If you have 
any questions or would like more information about this initiative, or feel you have further ideas to support the school, please 
contact the school office.  

We are truly blessed to be part of such a supportive and caring school community, and we thank you for your continued 
commitment to the success and well-being of our students. Together, we can help provide the tools necessary for our children to 
thrive in their education and beyond. 

With gratitude and prayers for you and your family, 

 

Mrs H Barnes 

Deputy Headteacher 


